
Letter of Reference Request #1 

5892 Ross St. 

Vancouver, BC V5W 3L4 

 

August 4, 2021 

 

Eoin Deegan 

Lab Supervisor 

Viva Pharmaceuticals 

Richmond, BC  

 

Dear Mr. Deegan, 

 

I am writing to ask for your permission in listing you as a possible reference for a job position I have recently 

applied for. I am currently applying to be a qPCR technician at Neurocode Labs, and your reference would help 

me greatly. 

 

Under your guidance, I learned many different skills that are critical to working in a professional laboratory 

environment, and would appreciate your consideration for helping me with being a reference. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns with this, feel free to contact me via email at 

brendan.mk.chan@gmail.com or at my cell number at 604-837-3082 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brendan Chan 

 

  

mailto:brendan.mk.chan@gmail.com


Letter of Reference Request #2 

5892 Ross St. 

Vancouver, BC V5W 3L4 

 

August 4, 2021 

 

Crystal Selluski 

Lab Supervisor 

Lepzi Biotechnology Ltd. 

Richmond, BC  

 

Dear Ms. Selluski, 

 

I am writing to ask for your permission in listing you as a possible reference for a job position I have recently 

applied for. I am currently applying to be a qPCR technician at Neurocode Labs, and your reference would help 

me greatly. 

 

Working at Lepzi Biotechnology taught me a great deal about experiment design and preparation. Under your 

guidance, I believe I have improved my knowledge in biochemical experimental tools and techniques, and the 

methods upon which best to apply them. Your reference would greatly aid me in my application. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns with this, feel free to contact me via email at 

brendan.mk.chan@gmail.com or at my cell number at 604-837-3082 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brendan Chan 

 

  

mailto:brendan.mk.chan@gmail.com


Letter of Reference Request #3 

5892 Ross St. 

Vancouver, BC V5W 3L4 

 

August 4, 2021 

 

Jason Read 

Associate Professor 

University of British Columbia 

Vancouver, BC 

 

Dear Dr. Read, 

 

I am writing to ask for your permission in listing you as a possible reference for a job position I have recently 

applied for. I am currently applying to be a qPCR technician at Neurocode Labs, and your reference would help 

me greatly. 

 

Learning the basics of biochemistry lab techniques from you was both insightful and enjoyable. Your course 

and teaching greatly helped me succeed when I first applied for various professional lab positions. Your 

reference would prove extremely valuable for my job application at Neurocode Labs, and I would appreciate 

your consideration. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns with this, feel free to contact me via email at 

brendan.mk.chan@gmail.com or at my cell number at 604-837-3082 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brendan Chan 

 

 

 

mailto:brendan.mk.chan@gmail.com

